Subject: FW: EMAILED FOR ADDRESS - City Council meeting - West Industrial Area - Industrial - Residential
Interface Study for Monday September 27 10:00 AM

From: Frank Rice

Sent: September 27, 2021 9:30 AM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: EMAILED FOR ADDRESS - City Council meeting - West Industrial Area - Industrial - Residential Interface Study for
Monday September 27 10:00 AM

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.]

Letter to Council;

Please remember that residents in King George, Plesant Hill and Riversdale need your help in reducing noise from the
Heavy Industrial area. Please remember us, thank you.

Ken Ollenberg
King George

O . our planet, our kids home, everything's future, what we do today matters @
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